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Thanks, Cicely!
 

From: Enright, Cicely [mailto:cenright@astm.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 8:04 AM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: ASTM Interview Responses
 
Emily,

Thanks -- I'll add your disclaimer.

Cicely

From: Emily Bremer [ebremer@acus.gov]
Sent: Sunday, October 07, 2012 11:43 AM
To: Enright, Cicely
Cc: Megan Kindelan
Subject: RE: ASTM Interview Responses

Cicely,
 
It occurs to me that I should include in my interview a disclaimer that the views are my own and not
those of the Conference or its members.  I'll come up with some appropriate language--I'm only
emailing you and Megan about it now because I don't want to forget!
 
Hope you're having a great weekend.
 
Best,
Emily

From: Enright, Cicely [cenright@astm.org]
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 7:41 AM
To: Emily Bremer
Cc: Megan Kindelan
Subject: Re: ASTM Interview Responses

Hi Emily,
 
Thank you!
 
I will be in touch with you both next week, sending you the edited draft and any questions and comments for your
review and comments/answers to questions. Then, after the layout and proofing in house are completed, I'll send
you both a pdf for a final review — at that point it will need to be a quick turnaround. Timing on that review is
harder to predict other than later this month.
 
Would you also please send me a high resolution photo (300 dpi) to accompany the interview?
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Thanks again, Cicely
 

From: Emily Bremer <ebremer@acus.gov>
Date: Thursday, October 4, 2012 4:58 PM
To: Cicely Enright <cenright@astm.org>
Cc: Megan Kindelan <MKindelan@acus.gov>
Subject: ASTM Interview Responses
 
Hi Cicely,
 
With my apologies for the delay, attached are my answers to the interview questions you provided. 
As you’ll see, I very slightly tweaked a couple of the questions.  I don’t think the substance changed
at all (I certainly didn’t intend to change it!), but please let me know if you see any problems there.
 
Will you need me to review this again before it goes to print?  Either way, would you please reply all
for our further communications?  I’ve cc’ed Megan Kindelan, our Communications Director, and
would like to keep her in the loop as we finalize this and see it go to print.
 
Thank you so much for your patience and flexibility during this process. I really appreciate it!
 
If you have any questions, etc., please don’t hesitate to ask.
 
All the best,
 
Emily Schleicher Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor
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